
Message from the Co-chairs of the Gender Network of the RBAs (Australia and Panama)  

Dear Colleagues,  

We are pleased to invite you to the next meeting of the Gender Network of the Rome-Based Agencies. 

When:  Monday, 6 May 2019 at 10:00 

Where: Malaysia Room 

Who:  The Gender Network is an informal network of Rome-based delegates working to advance gender 

equality and women’s empowerment in the three UN Agencies in Rome – FAO, IFAD and WFP.  The 

network is open to all UN Missions in Rome and we welcome the participation of new members.  

Please find attached the agenda for the meeting. We look forward to seeing you. 

Kind regards,  

 

Angélica Jácome 

Permanent Representative of Panama to the Rome-

based Agencies 

 

Greg French 

Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Australia  

 


